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Bill Wenzel:

As we discussed, the language in this draft varies from the language that you
provided to me.  This draft requires persons applying pesticides in schools and on
school grounds to be certified under DATCP’s current pesticide applicator certification
program, s. 94.705.  It does not require any special training about applying pesticides
in or around schools for the individual applicators.  As we discussed, it would not really
work to require some new training about pesticide application in schools before
individuals become certified under s. 94.705 because many individuals are already
certified under s. 94.705.

This draft also requires each school district to have at least one individual who will
be involved in developing the pest management plan receive the school pest
management training provided by the UW–Extension.
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